
The transeuropa festival is a triennial festival of performative arts for the young European scene.
This year it will take place from 11 to 15 September in Hildesheim.

The motto of the eleventh edition is: making space.

We are looking for two people to help us think up and realise locations for the festival from mid-
July. The festival centre at PULS on Angoulémplatz is central to this. Possible concepts for this
are currently being devised and developed by students at the University of Hildesheim.

We need you for...
... the realisation and design of the festival centre ideas.
... a recognisable design for the other venues during the festival.

Join us in designing the festival spaces that enable access, invite participation and can be both a
place of retreat and a space for discourse.

We offer you...
... work in a flat hierarchical team
... to realise your own artistic concept
... a flat-rate salary

In order to ensure a good working relationship, it is important to us that you live in Hildesheim or
the surrounding area. The workload will vary until the festival dismantling on 15 September.
Your availability from mid-July can be arranged with us.

You want to be part of transeuropa 2024 - making space?
Then get in touch by 14 July at info[at]transeuropa-festival.de for an introductory meeting!
You have already somebody in mind with whom you want to collaborate?
Then get in touch with us together!

In anticipation of your application,
the head team

Join the Team
transeuropa 2024 - making space is looking
for 2 people for the festival architecture!

We have no room for discrimination of any kind. We are constantly endeavouring to integrate
awareness and accessibility structures into the festival as far as possible. Please refer to our
Code of Conduct for more information.
If you have any comments or recommendations for a different approach to our festival work, we
look forward to receiving your feedback.
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